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Oregon has many times been a leader with regard to protecting its environment.  

Factory farms--with thousands of cow and hundreds of thousands of chickens is 

moving in the wrong direction and would be extremely harmful to creeks, rivers and 

our watershed. We are trying to protect our environment and these factory farms will 

inflict irreparable harm to our beautiful state and particularly our beautiful Willamette 

Valley.  Please support passage of bill SB85 into law.  Thank you. 


